

LIBRARY COMISSION AGENDA REPORT

DATE:

JULY 28, 2023

TO:

LIBRARY COMMISSION

FROM:

BARBARA LOCKWOOD, CITY LIBRARIAN

SUBJECT: COMMUNICATION WITH THE LAS VIRGENES UNIFIED SCHOOL

DISTRICT

MEETING

AUGUST 7, 2023

DATE:

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION:

At the last Library Commission meeting, Commissioners asked me to communicate with the Las Virgenes Unified School District (LVUSD) staff concerning changes to fees and resources due to the loss of Hidden Hills' funds. I called Christina (Tina) Johnson, the LVUSD Coordinator of Libraries, Career Education & Outreach and we discussed some of the changes. I also requested that she provide information to each of the school principals about Library programs for inclusion in the school's weekly newsletters.

On July 7, 2023, I sent an email to Tina and cc'd the LVUSD Superintendent regarding the changes. The body of the email is included in the attachment. I did not receive a response.

REQUESTED ACTION:

This is informational only. No action is required.

ATTACHMENT:

Email communication to Las Virgenes Unified School District staff.